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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Christmas Performance- 

Tuesday 20th December- 

1.30pm—2.15pm 

 

Christmas Party Day-  

Thursday 22nd December 

 

School Closes- Thursday 

22nd December 

 

School Reopens- Monday 9th 

January  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Father 

Christmas Needs a Wee! 

Phonics Focus:  Tricky Words 

Maths Focus: Number recognition 

to 10 

Announcements 
Camping Equipment  

We are going to be changing our outdoor role play into a 
camping site ready for next half term. If you have any 
old camping equipment/sleeping bags we would be 
grateful for the donations.  

Creative Table  

Our nursery children love making new things. We are 
running out of boxes for them to use. If you have any 
spare boxes, lids, or bottles please could you leave them 
with a member of the nursery team. 

Thank You! 

The Nursery team would like to say a BIG thank you to 
all parents/carers.  The first term in Nursery can some-
times be a difficult transition period for some children. 
We feel very proud of their achievements and can see 
the progress they have made. We can’t wait to have 
more fun next term!  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 
Fortnightly Family Task 

We can’t wait to hear all about what you have been up to 

over the holidays! 

Can you draw a picture of your favourite activity you did? 

You could have a go at writing your name at the bottom of 

your picture.  

Happy Holidays Everyone!  

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


